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[bookmark: _GoBack]We have started working on the video aspect of our music video and hoping to begin recording by next Monday.  There have been no real problems thus far.  We began working on props last week, and we’ve created some pieces of jewelery that will appear in our music video. We have also decided to record our video with the Go-Pro camera.  Today we will hopefully be able to begin to print our props in the MakerSpace. We created our props in Tinkercad, and they took around a class and a half to finish. We created Chain pendants that Jarrad will wear in our music video.  Our audio is ready to go. After we are finished recording the only thing left to do is to sync the music, and edit the video.
